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This Week at St Mark 

August 18, 2019 – August 25, 2019 

Sunday (8/18)     

  9:00 am  Worship (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Congregational 

     Fund Meeting 

Monday (8/19)     

 

Tuesday (8/20)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group                     

Wednesday (8/21)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in                  

   Office  

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Thursday (8/22)    

  6:30 pm  Worship Service 

Friday (8/23)   

 

Saturday (8/24) 

   

Sunday (8/25)     

 10:00 am  Worship Service 

     Picnic after service 

  

   

  

  

   

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, August 15, 2019 

Sunday, August 18, 2019 

Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,393 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

start on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10 am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. Totals are December $247, 1st 

Quarter 2019 $673, April $228, May $175, 

June $172 and July $249. 

If you are interested in simple quilting the              

Quilter’s are looking for people that would be  

interested in joining their group. They normally 

meet on Tuesday mornings at 8:30am. They will 

not be meeting for the month of July.  If you have 

any questions please contact either Bev Sorenson 

or Ginny Altendahl.  

Sheboygan Pops Concert Band 

2019 Summer Schedule                                                              

6:30pm at Fountain Park 

August 21st 

August 28th  

The August R & R luncheon will be held on  

Wednesday, August 21st at 11:30am at 

Riverdale Country Club on South 12th St.  

Please RSVP to Dennis & Bev Diener at                     

564-2212 or Dave Diener at 980-2655 if you 

plan to attend. 

Immanuel Lutheran School has 2 part-time                 
positions available. One for an afternoon                
custodian and one for an afternoon child care 
person.  Candidates will need a high school              
diploma or equivalent, will be able to work with 
children and will need to complete a back-
ground check.  Approximately 20 hours per 
week, as needed.  Inquiries and resumes can be 
sent either by email: schooloffice@immanuel-
school.com; or to Immanuel Lutheran School, 
1626 Illinois Ave., Sheboygan, WI  53081.   

THE END OF ALZHEIMER'S STARTS WITH YOU 

Join us for the Walk to end Alzheimer's on           
Saturday, September 28, 2019 at the Evergreen 
Park in Sheboygan. Together we walk on behalf of 
our friends, our families and our future. Though 
we all have our own motivation to step up to the 
start line, our eyes are set on the ultimate finish 
line – the end of  Alzheimer's.  If you would like to 
join the St Mark team please sign up in the Nar-
thex or contact someone on the Evangelism                    
Committee.  

Sunday Morning Bible Study  

Join us starting September 8th 

as we’re going to be  reminded 

of what it means when we say 

to someone that we are           

Lutheran. Our Sunday Bible 

study will look into the week’s 

chapter talked about in the sermon in more       

detail. Order your book in the church office for 

$5.00 

Volunteers are needed for the church picnic. 

Please sign up in Narthex. 

Rummage Sale & Brat Fry at Luther Memorial: 

Come for Brats, burgers, and bargains! Kitchen 

items, art, furniture, clothing, and much more 

will be available on August 24th from 9-2pm. 

Make sure to pick up a double brat on your way 

out! Luther Memorial is located at 1127 Eisner 

Avenue, right next to Terrace Estates.  

FIRESIDE CHRISTMAS SHOW—A Christmas Story—

Saturday, November 2nd.  

Trinity Lutheran Church in Howards Grove has planned 

a trip to see "The Christmas Story at the Fireside Dinner 

Theater. The cost is $107 for an adult and $87.00 for a 

child (14 and under) The cost includes a Discovery 

Coach Bus, a delicious meal, and the show at the             

beautiful Fireside Dinner Theater in Fort Atkinson, WI. 

We will depart from Trinity in Howards Grove at 8:30am 

and return at 6:30pm. The deadline to sign-up and pay is 

September 8th. Once tickets are ordered there are no 

refunds and will be your responsibility to sell your ticket. 

Please call Toni at 920 565-3669 if you would like to join 

us.  

      OUR CHURCH - YOUR TIME - OUR FUTURE 

We are all proud of St. Mark and the traditions we 

have established together.  To insure our                

continued success, we need several individuals to 

step forward in a church leadership position. Mike 

Hotz and Tom Kroll - two of our five members 

Board of Directors - have each served the                 

maximum number of terms as members of the 

Board of Directors. At the November Voter’s               

Assembly, their replacements will be elected. 

THAT’S WHERE YOU COME IN!!  We ask each of 

you to prayerfully consider running for a position 

on the Board of Directors. If your are interested or 

seek additional information, please contact Mike 

Hotz at PH. 457-2588 or lhmh1mh@gmail.com. 

Remember - Our church and our future is                    

dependent upon your time and willingness to 

serve!  
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